
STILLAGUAMISH TRIBAL COURT 

INVITATION TO BID - Stillaguamish Tribal Court 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that e-mailed bids will be received for Building Inspection of the remodel 
of an existing BHP building to the Stillaguamish Tribal Court. Bids must be received by 1:00 
PM on August 17, 2020. Please send bids to ckirk@stillaguamish.com and 
msimpier@stillaguamish.com  

 
Project Description: The Inspection of work to be performed under these plans and 
specifications necessary for improvements to the existing building to accommodate new Tribal 
Court. These improvements involve modifications within the existing 9,000 SF building as well 
as construction of a 300 SF building addition along with a new building entry tower. Project 
Location: 17014 59th Avenue Northeast, Arlington, Washington.  . 
 
The period of performance for this work is 180 calendar days. 
 
The Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive 
informalities and minor irregularities in the bidding documents. The tribe is an equal 
opportunity employer. 
 
Questions regarding this project shall be submitted in writing to Adam Clark at 2812 
architecture via email (adam@2812architecture.com).  Questions via phone will not be 
accepted.   
 
Plans and Specifications are available on www.BXWA.COM by clicking on “Posted Projects”, 
“Public Works”, and Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians or www.stillaguamish.com/news 
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